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 OFFICIAL 

Productivity Commission 
Question on Notice from Senator Whish-Wilson 

 
1. What is the expected publication date for the Productivity Commission’s interim report for 

its inquiry into Australia’s opportunities in the circular economy?  

 

The Circular Economy Interim Report is scheduled to be released early March. 
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